June 26, 2023
Dear Eagle Families,

I anticipate everyone is enjoying their summer break and attempting to stay cool! I wanted to share some updates that are
currently in the works at school in efforts to improve our school and offer a nice welcome in August.

- Painting FaceLift: Various classrooms/offices are getting a fresh coat of paint for a clean neutral look.

- Safety Upgrades: The front office is transitioning to a new location at the front of the building to provide limited
access to visitors. The office will be located in the first classroom to the left as you walk on to campus.

- Building Our Eagle Family: We are actively growing our Vysehrad team with a few new team members. We
are actively interviewing and selecting the best individuals who will meet our student needs and be a collaborative
team member for our Eagle family. I am excited for you to meet them!

- After - School Center: We will be offering an after school program for students to attend as needed. Please
reach out to the office for more information if you are interested.

- District Facebook Page: Please check out our new school Facebook (FB) page with updated information
(Facebook page name: Vysehrad Independent School District). School communication will be shared with our
new page as well as on our Vysehrad PTO Facebook page. We will use our new FB page to share updates and
information for the beginning of the school year and the exciting things we do throughout the year.

We are excited to begin the new school year. Please be on the lookout for announcements of our new team members,
additional information as well as upcoming dates.

Attached you will find our newly adopted school calendar for the upcoming school year. Please note a change from the
traditional school day for Fridays. The one hour early dismissal for students was created as an opportunity for staff
members to meet with you when needed without having to take time away during the instructional day as well as an
opportunity for teacher meetings and staff development.

We have upcoming events that we are planning. Please mark your calendars and join in!

Upcoming Events:

< Family & Community Clean Up Day: Early August
% Back to School Parent Meeting / Meet the Teacher Night: Monday, August 14th beginning at 5:30 PM

Thank you for your continued support for our Eagle school family! We look forward to working with you and your
child(ren) soon. Take care and stay cool!

Sincerely,

Robin Trojcak, Vysehrad Independent School District Superintendent/Principal



